
-----Original Message----- 

From: Diane Bachen [mailto:dianebachen@comcast.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 9:46 AM 

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: Madrona School  

 

When is the conditional use permit for Madrona School on 11478 N. Madison going to be considered by the 

planning commission? 

Thank you, 

Diane Bachen 

10919 Madison Ave. NE 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

mailto:dianebachen@comcast.net

